
The Thabo Mbeki African School of Public and International Affairs in collaboration with the
South African Association of Public Administration and Management (SAAPAM) invite
academics, practitioners, and students to a scientific event on the Monitoring and Evaluation
of Performance Community of Practice. 

The main purpose of the event is to share ideas regarding monitoring and evaluation of
performance and launch a Community of Practice that will be self-sustaining beyond 2023. To
achieve this objective, international African experts have been invited to share experiences of
their home countries. Similarly, local academics and practitioners were also invited to share
their experiences. A number of key institutions in the South African government have been
invited to be part of the Community of Practice. The proposed event is an attempt to address
monitoring and evaluation as well as performance challenges which are epitomised by
unsatisfactory service delivery. 

Furthermore, the event seeks to synchronise the two areas, which are treated separately,
thereby bringing some discord in the functioning of public sector institutions. The event will
be hybrid as per the details below. 

INVITATION
 

MONITORING AND EVALUATION OF PERFORMANCE
COMMUNITY OF PRACTICE

D a t e :  18 and 19 May 2023
 

V e n u e :  Unisa Maukleneck Campus,  3rd f loor  -  Kgorong bui lding,  Bamboo auditor ium 

& Vir tual  Link for  v i r tual  attendance wi l l  be sent  to those who have made reservat ions.

 

Cl ick on the l ink:   https: / /bi t . ly/3UyoAsD 

or  SCAN QR code to R S V P  no later  than 21 Apri l  2023

 

A T T E N D A N C E  I S  F R E E .
 

THIS EVENT IS FUNDED BY THE NATIONAL RESEARCH FOUNDATION

https://bit.ly/3UyoAsD

